
 

 

 

 

 
Dear Valued Guests 
 

Water Dispenser on Guest Floors Notice 
 
According to the "Product Eco-responsibility (Amendment) Bill 2023" and in 
response to environmental protection, starting from February 01, 2024, disposable 
plastic water bottles will be replaced with a reusable water bottle in guest rooms, 
complemented by self-service water dispensers located near the elevator lobby. 
Thank you for your understanding and support of our environmental measures. 
 

Should you have any questions or require further assistance, please contact us at 

3716 2888. 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
The Management of Royal View Hotel 
 

 

 

 
各位賓客: 
 

樓層新設飲水機通知 
 

根據《2023年產品環保責任修訂條例草案》及響應環保，酒店謹從二零二四年
二月一日起，於客房配備可重複使用水瓶，並於電梯大堂設置自助飲水機代替
即棄膠樽裝水。感謝您對環保措施的理解與支持。 

 

如有查詢或需要任何協助，請致電 3716 2888 與我們聯絡。   

 
 
 
帝景酒店管理層  謹啟                                

 


